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Giving back to God: 
 

DATE  BUDGET  GIVING 

February 18 $9,519 $2/967 

Year-to-date: $66,633 $66,621 

Thank you for your faithful giving. 

This week at First Central:  

Welcome back Pastor Mark! This week Pastor Mark begins a new series on Paul’s 
letter to Titus. Sunday we’ll look at the first five verses with the message., “A Life 
Filled with Purpose.” 

There are three ways to watch the service if you are unable to attend in person. 

 You can now watch the services live on YouTube here.    
 We continue to have a Facebook page, but the livestream is now on YouTube. 

 You can view the service (after the fact) on Pastor Mark’s blog. 

 You can also view the service (again, after the fact) on the church website, 
www.firstcentral.church.  

First Central Bible Church—50 Broadway Street, Chicopee, MA  01020 

www.firstcentral.church 

WHAT IN THE WORLD? 

Join us this Sunday, February 25th,  
for our What in the World? Luncheon,  

immediately following our service. 

We’ll feature the Springfield Rescue 
Mission and will be hearing from the 
Executive Director, Kevin Ramsdell. 

We are collecting donations to present 
to them that day; there is a basket in 
the foyer.  Needed items are:  towels, 
face cloths and sheets which can be 
gently used.  All sizes of sheets are 
accepted; twin size is most needed.  
If donating sheets, please include 
something indicating the size.  

No need to sign up — please join us. 

We will be offering opportunities 

to gather together for prayer  

periodically throughout the year.   
 

Our next Concert of Prayer will 

be March 10th from 5-6:30 PM 

Our next Membership Class is  
Sunday, March 17 at 4 pm. If you 

are interested in becoming a 
member, or if you just have some 
questions, please plan to attend.   

 

On April 14 we will have a  
service of baptism and welcome 

in our new members.  

As always, we do a  

prior to our Easter Celebration.  

We want our grounds to be as  

welcoming as our church family.   
 

This year’s date is Saturday,  

March 23  beginning at 8 am. 
 

Coffee and doughnuts provided 
 

Total time should be about 90 

minutes. Everyone is welcome  

to come and help! 

We hope you’ll be with us on 
Easter Sunday — March 31 —  

as we celebrate our risen Savior. 
 

We will have a Fellowship Hour 
beginning at 9:15 am followed 

by our worship service at 10:30. 
(no Sunday School). 
And don’t miss our  

 
 

 
service, March 29 at 7 pm. 

Remember, 

Spring is just around the corner!   
 

For those who were wondering,  
we “spring forward” on March 10

th
. 

https://www.youtube.com/@firstcentralbible50/streams
http://www.wheelsms.wordpress.com/
http://www.firstcentral.church

